
 
 

Road Construction Notice 
 
October 3rd, 2023 
 
Waunakee and Westport will be re paving Division Street. The contractor is scheduled to mill off the existing pavement 
on Wednesday, October 4th and fine grade and prepare the roadway for new pavement. Final pavement is scheduled for 
Monday, October 9th. This is assuming that the base under the existing pavement only needs minimal improvements. If 
the base material under the existing roadway is in poor condition, the project will be extended another few days. 

 
For the safety of the workers, we ask that you please be aware of the construction equipment and workers and limit the 
use of the road during construction hours (7am – 7pm). 
 
 

 

If you would like periodic updates, please subscribe to updates on the Town of Westport website.  
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Town of Westport, 5387 Mary Lake Road, (608) 849-4372, www.townofwestport.org  

              

                 GENERAL CONTRACTOR   
                 Project Engineer…….……............   Kevin Even, P.E.  Tri-County Paving - Office …...………...  (608) 846-2570 
              Cell….……………………….. ……..(608) 345-1094  Project Manager, Wayne Hermanson……  (608) 206-5810 
                 Email…………..……… kevin@engineersolutions.org  Email………………  whermanson@tricountypaving.com 
    

     We appreciate your patience and would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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